My name is Elizabeth Dinschel and I am the state leader of Action Iowa.
Yesterday on the steps of the state house thousands of your constituents gathered to express their displeasure with the unravelling of Chapter 20.
Some of you have said at town halls that ending Chapter 20 was supported by state public workers.  This is patently false.  Alternative facts do not work in Iowa because Iowa teachers made sure we know better. 
Sadly, many of the people you stand to harm, voted for you and Republicans at the national level.  The Republican Party promised job growth and looking out for workers.  Instead, you have sold the working people of Iowa out to special interests from out of state. 
Let’s talk about the PAC that funded commercials airing across Iowa claiming teacher support the end of Chapter 20.  “Priorities for Iowa” has launched media campaigns against Democratic candidates and strangely has accepted 100k from Linda McMahon, Donald Trump’s pick for small business administrator, and resident of Connecticut.  Why are you allowing these people and special interest groups to make decisions for Iowa? They did not elect you.  And we will not re-elect you.  
There are more sinister things going on at the national level.  I met with Joni Ernst on January 23rd in Washington DC.  She informed me that part of “replacement” would include allowing “high risk people” to buy into state worker’s plans because healthy state workers would “offset” the costs of premiums for high risk people.  Is this the reason public workers will be prevented from access to affordable healthcare plans?  Do not put the burden of Iowa’s healthcare on state workers.  It is absurd and not a real solution.  It is also not the responsibility of state workers to ensure affordable healthcare for Iowans- it is your responsibility and the responsibility of lawmakers in DC. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please listen to your constituents and protect our state workers.  Protect Chapter 20. 




   
